
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to our Valued Customers,

In keeping with our promise to protect the health and well-being of our customers and 

associates, and due to the circumstances facing all of us during this very challenging 

time, Max Finkelstein, Inc. will be implementing the following measures effective 

Monday, March 23, 2020:

⃝
Max Finkelstein, Inc. will temporarily modify our delivery service to once a day.  We will 

continue to be open Monday-Friday during normal business hours (7:30 AM - 5:15 PM).

⃝
MFI locations will be temporarily closed on Saturdays (beginning 3/28/20) until further 

notice.

⃝

All MFI distribution center locations will remain open for will-call pickups during normal 

business hours and our sales & customer support departments will remain open and 

available for our customers.

⃝
In addition, we will be modifying our delivery and will-call process to comply with social 

distancing best practices in order minimize the concerns over the spreading of germs.

As always, we will continue to do our very best to offer the continuation of service and 

support to all of our customers as, collectively, we overcome the disruptive and serious 

effects of COVID-19 that are impacting our industry, communities, and our country.

Sincerely,

Max Finkelstein, Inc.


